
Absence and Illness Reminder: 

If a student will not be in for any  
reason, a parent or listed priority 

contact must contact reception on 
01923 905240 or email  
admin@watfordutc.org 

If a student is feeling unwell they 
should report to Reception, see a first 

aider who will assess the situation 
and contact parents if necessary. 

We post WUTC updates on our 
social media pages! Click the links 

below to follow us. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

The Travel and Tourism students host-

ed a Macmillan coffee morning on the 

28th September to raise money for 

cancer research .  Overall they raised 

£245. 

Visit to the Houses of 

 Parliament  

Student Voice visited the Houses of 

Parliament. They experienced a private 

tour of this historic place and had a 

working lunch with Richard Harrington 

MP. 

Dress Code  

Please refresh your 
memory on our dress 

code. 

Discover London 

Y10 and Y12 students took part in an 

exciting trip into central London as 

part of their Induction Programme. 

As well as visiting some amazing 

tourist destinations they also devel-

oped team building skills. 

Watford UTC 

is a  

No Chewing 

Gum Site  

http://www.watfordutc.org/student-reflection-surgeries-srs/
http://www.watfordutc.org/student-reflection-surgeries-srs/
mailto:admin@watfordutc.org
https://twitter.com/thewatfordutc
https://www.instagram.com/watfordutc/
https://www.facebook.com/watfordutc
http://www.watfordutc.org/wp-content/uploads/Family-events-October.pdf
http://www.watfordutc.org/wp-content/uploads/The-Watford-UTC-Uniform-Guide-v.3.pdf

